
  
 
Our 2005-2006 Board :   
President  Bonnie Behnke             International Service              Ken Friedman & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Wendy Hielsberg    Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & Fran Finley 
Past President  Rick Vanderloop  Community Service  Barbara Langkau & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Kris Villars & Glen Curren 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Art Dumke 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Margaret A. Wittkopp 
Membership Chair  Kate Thome      RI President    Carl – Wilhelm Stenahammar 

Next Board Meeting :   June 29 at 4:00 pm  
Location to be Determined  

 

May 31, 2006  

Today’s Program 
“Inductions” 

 
 

 
Announcements  
� Welcome to all of our guests. 
� Thank you to all Rotarians that worked and 

attended the meeting at Roosevelt school.  
The kids really enjoyed our involvement. 

� Also thank you to all Rotarian, Jr. Rotarians 
and Interact who helped with the Roosevelt 
school carnival. 

� Relay for Life is June 23rd – SW Rotary will 
be walking for “Team Fletcher”.  Ken 
Freidman and Gretchen Marin are chairs for 
this event. 

� Congratulations to David Green who 
received an honorary doctorate from UWO. 

� Henrique went to prom with a babe!!  He 
looked good too, just ask him.  Thank you 
to all Rotarians who helped make that 
happen. 

� Thank you also to all Rotarians who worked 
the first Waterfest!!   

 
 
 
� Wendy Hielsberg presented the club with 

the proposed 2006 – 07 budget for 
approval.  Budget passed.  

 
 
 
The Four Way Test  
Is it the truth?   
Is it fair to all concerned?  
Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships?  
Will it be beneficial to all concerned?  
 

 
 

Just a reminder to send information for the 
HUB to:  Wendy Hielsberg at 
whielsberg@oshkoshcvb.org  

 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest  

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org  



Winefeast  
Winefeast numbers for 2006 were announced.  
Though not official it looks like it was another 
good year! Preliminary numbers show 
attendance was at 800+  
 
Rotarian of the Week  
Glenn Curran – Business Banking Officer 
M & I Bank and new daddy!  
Favorite Club Project: 
Winefeast. 
Proudest Achievement: 
Starting a new day with a smile. 
My earliest memory: 
Getting chased off a pier by a poodle 
Nobody in the club knows: 
I’m Glen Curran the 3rd. 
My favorite part of every Rotary meeting: 
Is wondering who is going to sit by you today. 
3 things I’d want with me on a deserted island: 
Fishing poles, bait and a cooler of beer. 
If I hadn’t become a Rotarian, I never would have: 
Had so many older friends. 
The one TV show I don’t usually tell people I watch: 
Wheel of Fortune. 
When I tell people I’m in Rotary they: 
Ask how I got in. 
If I had to eat three foods for the rest of my life: 
Pizza, Crab Rangoon, Cinnabons. 
 
 
Rotary District Group Study 
Exchange  
Our District GSE Committee is looking for a 
Rotarian Team Leader for our upcoming 
exchange with D-4550, in the state of Bahia, 
Brazil.  The outbound portion will be late March 
to late April 2007.  If anyone is interested or 
has questions please call Erik Moeser at 
262.252.3693 or Judy Marquardt at 
920.457.4258.  
 
Rotary Foundation…Join today!!  
The mission of The Rotary Foundation is to 
support the efforts of Rotary International in the 
fulfillment of the Object of Rotary, Rotary's 
mission, and the achievement of world 
understanding and peace through local, 
national, and international humanitarian, 
educational, and cultural programs. For further 
details on how to become involved, see Kate 
Thome 

 
Upcoming Programs  
June 7 – Henry Golde, Holocaust 
Survivor 
June 14 -  Fran Finley, Mentorship 
June 21 – Miss Wisconsin, Tracy 
Gest 
July 5 -  Roundtable 
July 12 – David Sakrison, Flying with 
the Iditarod Air Force 
 
 
Rotary Greeters  
June 7th   Nancy Leipzig 
   Amy Montgomery 
June 14th  Brian Hochstein 
   Bob Albright 
June 21  Ross Fuller 
   Peter Hassler 
June 28  Terrie Cummings 
   Allan Degner 
 
 
Mark you Calendars  
Listed below are upcoming Rotary events. 
Please mark your calendars. 
Changing of the Guard June 20 th 

Relay for Life  June 23rd  
Rotary Boat Trip  July 12th   
EAA Flying Rotarian July 27th 
Live at Lunch   August 9 th 
Fowler Fun Night  August 16th 
 
 
Member Notice   
The board decided there is a need to address 
the increasing number of early departures 
happening more often over the past few 
months.  Bonnie will make an attempt to begin 
each meeting a little earlier.  Please continue 
to have the courtesy to our speakers and 
excuse yourself prior to the start of the 
meeting.  If you find that you have to leave 
early there will be a basket to collect a nominal 
fee of $2.00 per person  that leaves early.   
 
 


